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Two Arrested for Burglary after Ground and 
Air Search 

 

A residential burglary on Brewster Lane in Palm Coast began a 2-hour search for two suspects. A nearby 
resident called 9-1-1 to report that two males dropped a wide screen television beside 95 Brewster Lane 
and fled on foot. A perimeter was established by deputies and K-9 units, and Flagler County’s Fire 
Flight emergency helicopter assisted in the search by air.  
 
The search spread through various streets in the B-section where the two suspects were independently 
located and apprehended. The suspects were described as teenagers wearing dark clothing with hoods 
and bandanas covering their faces. They were reportedly seen in a silver Ford Focus.  
 
The police activity concluded just before 3:00 p.m. and roads were reopened. Indian Trails Middle 
School temporarily kept walkers and bike riders on campus until the police activity was cleared. They 
were released from the school just before 3:00 p.m. No schools were on lockdown. 
 
Trenton Nix, 17, and Eric Hayes, 18, were both arrested and charged with burglary, grand theft over 
$300.00, and resisting arrest without violence. Hayes was also arrested on an active warrant from 
another county. Both subjects will be booked into the Flagler County Detention Facility. 
 
“Our agency did a great job in tracking these subjects and taking them into custody without any 
injuries,” said Sheriff Rick Staly.  “If you’re going to run from us, you’re just going to go to the Green 
Roof Inn tired, which they did.  We also thank Fire Flight for their assistance”  
 
As always, “if you see something, say something” which is exactly what a witness did today. If you 
notice anything suspicious, please report it to the Sheriff’s Office immediately at 386-313-4911.  
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